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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Public Library to Close for Roof Work 
HC-2019-20 
Hendersonville, NC – June 12, 2019 
 
 
On Friday, June 14 and Saturday, June 15, the main branch of the Henderson County Public Library 
will close due to roof construction work.  We apologize for any inconvenience, but this temporary 
closure provides for the safety of our citizens and library personnel, and accommodates uncertain 
weather over the weekend.  All other branches of the library will operate under their regularly 
scheduled Friday and Saturday hours. 
 
If you need further information, please contact the library directly at 828-697-4725. 
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